
RYE PLANNING BOARD  

NOTICE OF SUBDIVISION APPLICATION SUBMITTAL 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 On October 11, 2016  at 7:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall the following applications of Harbor 

Street Limited Partnership of 7B Emery Lane, Stratham, NH will be submitted to the Rye Planning 

Board: (1) a 22 lot residential subdivision with 39.28 acres of open space located at 421 South Road, Rye, 

NH of Tax Map 4, Parcels Nos. 25, 27, 31, 32; (2) a lot line adjustment application to convey 9906 sq. ft. 

of land from Tax Map 4, Parcels Nos. 25, 27 to Tax Map 4, Parcel No. 28; and (3) a conditional use 

permit application for a subdivision of 5 or more lots within the Aquifer and Wellhead Protection District.  

If the planning board determines that the applications are complete, it will hold a public hearing on the 

applications on October 11, 2016 immediately after determining that they are complete.   The applications 

and all information submitted with the applications are available for review at the Planning Department in 

the Rye Town Hall. 

        September 30, 2016 

        William Epperson, Chair 

        Rye Planning Board 

 


